





#4

Week Commencing: 3.10.22

Thank you to everyone who donated cakes and biscuits to our coffee morning, raising money for Macmillan.

Next week is already shaping up to a be a busy one! On a Friday each week, photos of the pupil engaged in their activities will be published on our Facebook page, so make sure you take a look!

We look forward to raising awareness of our friends at Oak View who have Cerebral Palsy next Friday. Classes will come up to the hall during the morning to join in with dancing and singing for our Oak View Musicathon!

Have a great weekend

—Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming Dates

1.10.22 Black History month begins.

4.10.22 Grandparents Day

6.10.22 National Poetry Day

7.10.22 Celebrating world Cerebral Palsy day. Details to follow.

10.10.22 World Mental Health Day

11.10.22 School Photographer

21.10.22 Last Day of Term

31.10.22 INSET DAY School closed to pupils.

2.11.22 Parents Evening

3.11.22 World Sandwich Day!



Cerebral Palsy Day

We will be raising awareness for our friends with Cerebral Palsy on Friday 7th October. All staff and pupils are encouraged to wear something green. We will be holding a music-athon in the morning for all pupils to take part in! Keep an eye out for the photos next week.

Monies Raised

A huge thank you to everyone who raised money for our recent two events, for two great causes!

Shelley's walk (for St Clare Hospice) - £739

Jeans for Genes—£72

Autumn has arrived!

Autumn appears to have really arrived during the past week, and the warm, sunny days of summer are becoming a distant memory! However at Oak View School we hold a lot of value to outside learning and this continues no matter what the weather!! That it is why it is very important that your child is dressed appropriately each day for school, with warm clothing and a school coat. Many thanks.

Birthdays coming up Jamear (Purple), Finlay (Cherry)

ENJOY YOUR SPECIAL DAYS!



Be kind whenever possible, it is always possible.—Dalai Lama









